From: YourPlanningApplication@westminster.gov.uk

Sent: 26 February 2018 19:12

To: Planning

Subject: 18/00599/0BS - 6-10 Cambridge Terrace And 1-2 Chester Gate London Borough
Of Camden London - Consultation Complete

End of consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

The case officer is reviewing the comments received and preparing a recommendation and a report. There may
be some outstanding comments the case officer may have to follow up on.

Westminster

Reference 18/00599/0BS
Number
Address 6-10 Cambridge Terrace And 1-2 Chester Gate London Borough Of Camden London

Variation of condition 2 (approved plans) and 7 (parking provision) of appeal reference
APP/X5210/W/16/3162987 (planning ref. 2016/1479/P) dated 19/05/2017 (for
'reinstatement of historic garden on Chester Gate and associated works), namely to alter
details on the approved plans to reflect ownership of on-street parking bays.

Proposal

Target decision

date 15 Feb 2018

Comments may have been made on your application and you can view them via our website.
We are working towards your decision target date and will be in touch if we have any more information.

If you do not wish to receive further email updates about this application please click unsubscribe. If you do this,
you will not receive any other updates regarding potential committee dates.

Kind regards,
Westminster Planning Department
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Sign our #DontBeldle pledge and help make a big difference to air quality in Westminster
http://info.westminster.gov.uk/dontbeidle

Find out how much sugar is in your food and drink and make a healthy change to improve your
family’s health by downloading the free Change4Life Be Food Smart app today at
https://t.co/P1KQhwgYTd

Westminster City Council switchboard: +44 20 7641 6000.

www.westminster.gov.uk
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